
MEMORANDUM 

To:  File No. S7-01-22 

From:  William Middlebrooks, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  

Re:  Meeting with Representative of the American Investment Council (AIC) 

 

On 14 March, 2022, William Middlebrooks, Counsel to Commissioner Peirce, met with 
Jason Mulvihill, AIC’s COO. 

Among the topics discussed were the Commission’s rulemaking proposal on the:  

• Amendments to Form PF to Require Current Reporting and Amend Reporting 
Requirements for Large Private Equity Advisers and Large Liquidity Fund 
Advisers, set forth in Release No. IA-5950 (January 26, 2022). 

   

 

 


